
BRANDON DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD HEARING 

AUGUST 26, 2020 

ACT 250 CONTINUANCE HEARING #6097 

APPLICANT and LANDOWNER: MARKOWSKI EXCAVATING, INC. 

 

Board members present: Sam Stone, John Peterson and Ralph Either 

 

Others present: Anthony Stout, Jeff Biasuzzi and Hillary Knapp, Secretary 

 

The hearing was opened at 7:15PM. 

 

The warning was read and found to be in order. 

 

Anthony Stout and Jeff Biasuzzi were sworn in. 

 

No one requested Interested Party 

 

Anthony: Markowski’s received a permit 25 years ago with several amendments throughout the years 

to allow for 75,000 cu yards and construction waste (demo materials) and also to allow for dredging of 

sand below the water table. The permit expires this month and they are applying for another 25 years. 

The only change to the permit would be to add portable fuel tank for period of high activity. 

 

Jeff: The town permits run until the business closes. Zoning does not see a problem with the request. 

The fuel tank does not have a double-wall for leaks. 

 

John: My concern was with the fuel tank, the explanation of the fuel tank has taken care of that. 

 

Anthony: Not sure if ACT 250 knows if they are waiting on the Town Review of Act 25 first. 

 

Being no further testimony the hearing closed at 7:22pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Hillary Knapp 

DRB Clerk 


